
 

 

Friday 2nd November 2018  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

This week we have been reading a story called I Love You, Blue Kangaroo by Emma Chichester 
Clark.  Your child must draw a picture of their favourite toy and write a label in their homework 
book.  For example, if your child draws their favourite teddy bear, encourage your child to have 
a go and write teddy next to their picture.  It is important for your child to write the letter sounds 
that they can hear in the word.  Please do not worry about your child spelling the word correctly.   

Additionally, we would like the children to practise forming numbers up to 10 correctly in their 
homework book.  If your child forms a number incorrectly, please encourage your child to write 
the number again.  Please give your child lots of praise for their hard work. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

Mrs Sanford and Mr Stringer 


